
Workshop on NERDC Foot Bridge Technology for Licensees 

Work shop on NERDC Foot Bridge 

Technology was held at Kulasinghe 

auditorium on 04th Dec 2017 at 9.00AM in 

NERD Centre. The objective of this work 

shop 

was to 

issue 

applications for get registered as 

foot bridge manufacturers or foot 

bridge components manufacturers 

and to make them aware about the 

upcoming business opportunities 

whilst reminding them to renew the existing license as NERDC Cost 

Effective Building Contactors for year 2018.   

The Director General of NERDC Eng. D.D.Ananda Namal mentioned 

about the objectives of the work shop 

and the business opportunities arrived 

upon the cabinet approval for 1000 foot 

bridges to be constructed island wide, 

using NERDC Foot Bridge Technology 

whilst warmly 

welcoming 

the all licensees.  Approximately 90 

licensees presented for the occassion and 

the Deputy Director General (R&D) Eng. 

G.K.K. De Silva delivered the introduction 



to the work shop.  Mr. W.P.R.D. Weerasinghe & Eng. Wasantha Perera 

conducted the work shop on two types of NERDC technologies 

available for foot bridge construction.   

  

 Discussion panel lead by  the Deputy Director General (R&D) Eng. 

G.K.K. De Silva and other members were Director Techno Marketing 

Department Eng. Shantha Jayasinghe, Director Civil Engineering 

Department Eng. J.A.C.Chrishanthi, Eng. Wasantha Perera and Mr. 

W.P.R.D. Weerasinghe. After the discussion all licensees had the 

opportunity of observing the  work shop and the models of foot 

bridges & retaining walls constructed at NERDC Technology Park.   
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